Good morning, today is Monday, October 30th

A reminder that this will be the last day for the Hugs for Hurricanes candy gram sales at
lunch. Candy grams will be delivered tomorrow during 7th period.

Just a reminder, that although Halloween is tomorrow, costumes are not permitted at
school.

BHIP stands for Bullying, Harassment, and Intimidation Prevention. If you are
interested in joining this club, our first BHIP meeting will be during grade level lunches
on Thursday, November 2nd, Sixth grade will meet in Mrs. Lawson’s room, room
number 305. Eighth grade meetings will be in Ms. Westlin’s class, room B-122. Seventh
grade meeting location will be determined soon.

6th graders — remember to continue filling in your Time Log for this Friday’s High
School and Beyond Lesson.

After-school EL Study Hall from 3:00-4:00 in room 306 on Tuesday.

Thank you, Gateway, Remember to guard your character.



